Preston ID  Presbyterian Women report 2020

Our Group has really out done itself this past year. But it kept many people busy during this very tumultuous year.
These items were all made by donated yarn from 2019. 

Hope this finds you and your family ok. We are doing fine here at the farm. Our daughter Ann  manages
the sheep with help from Fred. 

God be with you. 
Love,  Jo

Subject: 2020 Annual Report of the KnitWits

The Yearly Report of the KnitWits for 2020.

Made and sent to World Visions/Knit for Kids.

    Blankets   52
    Hats         803
    Mittens.       6 pairs
    Ponchos     17
    Scarves     246
    Sweaters     23
                       ----------
    Total Items 1147

This being a very different year,the group did most of their work  at home. There was usually someone at the church on Wednesdays so they would have access to yarn. In 2019,we were fortunate to have a number of friends donate a large amount of yarn.

We are not doing the Bible Study Group at this time. So many of our group are older and have been staying home, due to the Covid virus. Hopefully we will be able to meet again soon. We all miss each other but lots of texting and telephoning goes on.

Knitting and crocheting still goes on!

I want to thank everyone for the beautiful items you have created.

Jo Knowlton 

